
 
 

Hogwarts is Here!!! 

    

 

 
Join Us This Friday! 

Hogwarts is this Friday, October 10th from 
5:30-8:30.  Hogwarts pre-orders will come 
home with your child onWednesday.  If you did 
not have a chance to pre-order, come 
anyway!  Gringotts Bank will be open to take 
your orders (card or cash) and our many free 
activities are open to all!  For more information 
about Hogwarts activities, food, and 
shops, click hereto download a copy of the 
Daily Prophet (the Hogwarts information sheet 
that was sent to students last week). 

  

 

 
Many Volunteers Needed! 

Hogwarts is our biggest activity of the year, and 
it takes 100 volunteers to pull it off.  Our 
fabulous teachers are giving lots of their time to 
help, but we need more parents!  If you can 
donate one hour of time during 
Hogwarts, please email 
us atsagehillspta@gmail.com, and let us know 
if you have a time preference.  We are looking 
for helpers in the shops and cafeteria 
at 5:30, 6:30, and7:30, and helpers in the 
activity rooms at 6 and 7.  We are also in need 
of several dads to help during set-up at 
4.  Thank you Sage Hills parents! 

   

 

A quick reminder- our monthly PTA meeting will be on Monday, October 13th at 12:30 in the library.  All parents and 
available teachers are welcome to attend!  Mr. Rowley will discuss changes to testing at Sage Hills during the 
meeting.  Hogwarts feedback will also be welcome. 
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